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30th April 2021 
 
Dear Year 5 Families, 
 

Yr 5 Sports Club 
Thursdays after school until 4.30 

 
Now that we are working in Year Group bubbles, we are in a position to offer an after-school club.  I will 
be running a Sports Club for Year 5 students on Thursdays after school.  The children will play a variety of 
different sports across the weeks; this club will not be focussed on one particular discipline.  
 
In the event that the club is over-subscribed, children will be selected randomly. You will receive a 
confirmation email prior to the first session, which will be Thursday 6th May. The club will finish at 4:30. 
All children will need to be collected by an adult at the end of the club from the Junior Front Gate (where 
you usually collect at the end of the day).  
 
Children will need to wear their usual PE kit school uniform.  If the sports club needs to be cancelled for 
any reason, you will be informed via parent mail. 
 
Please complete the form below if you wish your child to attend the Year 5 Sports Club. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mrs Greatrex 
Year 5 Teacher & PE Co-ordinator  

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please return to the school office/class teacher 
 

I consent that my child ……………………………………………………………………………….......... in class …..……………………………….  

can attend the Year 5 Sports Club.  I also consent to any first aid treatment being given to my child in the result of 

any injury.  I will make arrangements for my child to be collected after the club (4:30) 

 

 Name……………………………………………………........   Contact number…………………………………………………… 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………   Date ……………………………………………………………………. 

 01752   225314        

 Email: office@hpjs.plymouth.sch.uk 

www.hydeparkjuniorschool.co.uk 
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